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This month we discuss Back To School Cybersecurity Safety Tips,
Cyberbullying, and Information Sharing

Back To School Cyberbullying Information Sharing

Cyberbullying is a Growing Problem.
How to Recognize and Report Cyberbullying.

Even though teenagers and young adults are common victims to cyberbullying, every age group
is vulnerable. Cyberbullying can range from embarrassing or cruel online posts or digital pictures,
to online threats, harassment, and negative comments, to stalking through emails, websites, social
media platforms and text messages.

By clicking on each button above, you will learn to help protect kids against cyberbullying. Here are
four tips: 1) Talk to Your Kids 2) Document cyberbullying 3) Limit where your children post personal
information 4) Report cyberbullying to the appropriate authorities. Let’s work toward making the
Internet a kinder and safer place for everyone... Together.

For all things Cybersecurity, be sure to follow us on Twitter: @CFISD_CyberSecy
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